
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
 July 16, 2001 
 
 
 
Marilyn Hasselbalch, Director 
Nebraska Real Estate Appraisers Board 
P.O. Box 94963 
Lincoln, NE 68509-4963 
 
Dear Ms. Hasselbalch: 
 
 This letter responds to your June 28th letter to Vicki Ledbetter and your July 3rd letter to me. 
In both letters, the Nebraska Appraiser Board invited us to participate in the “middle America 
states” work session in Omaha, Nebraska on August 2-3, 2001. We appreciate the invitation and 
are pleased that Appraisal Policy Manager Vicki Ledbetter will be able to attend. We have 
reviewed the draft agenda and believe that the issues are Title XI-related and timely. 
 
 Ms. Ledbetter looks forward to participating in your workshop.  
  
  Sincerely, 
    
                                                        
 
   Ben Henson 
                                                              Executive Director 
    


